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It's no longer popular or socially acceptable to wear fur because of the immense 

animal cruelty required to create a completely unnecessary luxury item. The only 

notable exceptions, like fishing lures, used fur, taxidermy, and cultural/spiritual use by 

Native Americans are exempted in this bill and not affected. Fur is a dying trade, built 

upon death and suffering. Officially banning the sale of fur will not kill a thriving 

industry but will make it clear that Oregonians do not stand for unnecessary animal 

cruelty. 


